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February 3, 2017

Press Release

Private Sector Commission Strongly Condemns Moves to Restrict Foreign Currency Market

The Private Sector Commission has read with consternation the pronouncements of the Minister of State as these relate to the introduction of stricter regulations and closer monitoring of the foreign exchange market in Guyana.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Private Sector Commission strongly condemns this move by the Government which would have the certain effect of accelerating the capital flight which has already begun with the erosion of confidence in the economy.  The Private Sector Commission also warns against the stated intention of Government to introduce restrictions preventing the unfettered repatriation of earnings of foreign companies operating in Guyana.  Foreign direct investment in the economy has already slowed and a policy which prevents the repatriation of the earnings of these companies has the potential to move the influx of investment from a trickle to a halt.

The Private Sector Commission wishes to remind Government that the country has gone down this path before with disastrous consequences to the economy.  The Guyana economy can ill afford the certain deleterious effects of history repeating itself.
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